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GARABED Pamela

From: Mario Zhang <mariowz@shihlinelectrics.com>
Sent: Thursday, 22 August 2013 10:05 AM
To: GARABED Pamela
Cc: john.bracic@comstoms.gov.au; VINCENT Chris; gjlee@teco.org.au; ljliou@teco.org.au; 

孝義 許
Subject: Wish to request extension of exporter questionnaire response submission date

Good morning Mam., 
 
Thank you very much for the time 
shared with us yesterday in your 
office allowing us to learn how ADC 
works on anti dumping investigation 
and related procedures. 
 
We wish to ask your office to extend the 
exporter questionnaire response submission date 
from September 09, 2013 to September 23, 2013 
due to the late arrival ( August 13, 2013 ) of 
this questionnaire. We need sufficient time to 
prepare this response properly. 
 
Look forward to your kind 
consideration. 
 
Best regards,   
 
Mario Zhang 
Managing Director 
 
Shihlin Electric ( Australia ) Pty. Ltd. 
Suite 2, Building VI, Omnico Business Park, 
270, Ferntree Gully Road, Notting Hill, 
Victoria 3168, Australia 
 
T: +61 3 9501.9588  F: +61 3 9501.9599   
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M: +61 400.668.185 (Australia) 
M: +886 989.839.892 (Taiwan) 
M: +63 917.819.5433 (Philippines) 
M: +65 8436.4927 (Singapore) 
M: +60 14.222.8733 (Malaysia) 
skype: mariozhang 
URL: http://www.seec.com.tw/en 
  
*** SMS preferred, if immediate response will be required *** 
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